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Theatre Production: Aladdin 05/01/24 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  

   

I am pleased to inform you that on Friday 5th January we will be having a 

return visit of M&M Theatrical Productions to the school. They will be giving us a 

performance of “Aladdin”. Previous visits from this theatre company have 

always been very much enjoyed by the children and we are looking forward 

to seeing their latest performance.  

 

To help cover the cost of this excellent visit, we are asking all parents for a 

contribution of £3.54 per child. Please pay your contribution online at 

www.schoolmoney.co.uk by 5th January 2024  

 

Many thanks,  

 

LVPS  
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